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NASSA U15S BASKETBALL
Last Friday, our boys and girls under 15’s basketball teams competed in the NASSA
competition.

Both teams worked well to play as a team considering this was for many of them, their first time
together.  Our girls team was successful in their pool to go through to the semi-finals. After doing
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well in their semi’s they faced St Luke’s in the grand finale, who were an outstanding team and
overall the Thomas Hassall girls placed second which is a great achievement. Our boys team
represented themselves admirably however, came up against tough opposition, finishing third in
their pool. Both teams and sets of players are to be commended for their positive attitudes and
respectful manner throughout the day, with much potential for future opportunities in basketball.
A big congratulations to Max V and Ana S who were selected in their respective NASSA team.

Mr Dean Zaccaria
Senior School Sport Coordinator
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